
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

15 July 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to confirm arrangements for the Year 10 Summer School which will take place between 
Monday 17th August and Friday 21st August, from 8.30 am to 3.15 pm. 
 
Your child will experience a 2 hour workshop in each of English, maths and science every day from specialist 
teachers. Students will be placed in small bubbles in order to provide high levels of support from the 
teacher. Your child will be expected to attend every day and this will be an opportunity for them to build on 
the work that has been taught either in school or as remote learning, since the school reopened for the 
year group in June. It is anticipated that each day’s sessions will build on the last, so consistent attendance 
is vital for both your own child’s progress and others in the bubble. The sessions will aim to prepare 
students for their full time return in September so that they hit the ground running and hopefully bridge 
any gaps in learning. We have the ambition that our students will not be disadvantaged in these vital core 
subjects and the Summer School, along with the extended day proposed from September, will hopefully 
help to prepare your child for their final exams next summer. 
 
Students will need to bring their own bag and equipment consisting of a minimum of a pen, pencil, ruler 
and scientific calculator. Students are not required to wear school uniform and may wear appropriate 
casual wear. 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide a canteen service so students will be required to bring their own 
packed lunch, including a drink and possibly a snack for breaktime. 
 
A typical day would look like: 
 

Period 1 Break Period 2 Lunch Period 3 
8.30 - 10.30 am 10.45 - 12.45pm 1.15 - 3.15pm 

English Maths Science 
 
A full schedule will be available to students at the start of the summer school. 
 
It is important that your child goes to the bubble that has been allocated to them according to the schedule 
that will be supplied. Students have been arranged into groups based on teaching sets in English, maths 
and science to ensure that the material they cover is relevant to course structure that they have been 
following. 
 
Child’s name: 
Child’s form: 
Bubble Number: 


